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After the degree, the online master. It is not an obligation but an attractive option for thousands of
students each year ending on the last year of college. The official Master, second cycle of the new
studies adapted to the European Higher Education offers special training to improve skills in
different professional fields or disciplines. To access these lessons you need to have a higher
degree linked, in most cases, the area of knowledge which encompasses the graduate degree.

The figures are tripled. In the 2006-2007 academic year, which began to be taught the official
masters in the country of Spain, the number of students enrolled in these studies did not reach the
figure of 18,000. Two years later, the number of students opting for them slashes 50,000. These
data, collected in the recent Advancement of college studentâ€™s statistics, Published by the Ministry of
Education, are a reflection of the attractiveness that represents the new graduate. In all, the past
year were authorized in the Spanish universities more than 2,000 titles of Master's Degree, Twice to
those two years earlier. 

The curricula of the official master are checked and approved, as the grade, by the National
Assessment and Accreditation (ANECA). They are between 60 and 120 ECTS credits, i.e. duration
of one to two academic years. They include, besides the theoretical and practical training, the
development of a master to work with an academic load of 6 to 30 credits.

Not only the Spanish youth have welcomed the offer graduate from the universities of Spain.
According to recent data from the Ministry of Education, 22.9% of the official master students in
Spain in 2008-2009 came from foreign countries.

In total, 11,392 students to the country of Spain are from outside, of which only 21% came from
Member States of the European Union. These students integrated within the European Higher
Education can initiate the official teachings of Masters in Spain provided they have a first degree
authorizing official in the country for access to postgraduate studies. If this requirement is met, the
process of admission and enrollment of the student develops the same way that a Spanish
university.

Students from countries outside the EHEA (79% of registered foreigners) can enter a masterâ€™s
program officer in the Spanish territory without having to validate your title. The prerequisite for
these students is demonstrating, at the university where I want to join an educational level
equivalent to the corresponding official Spanish university is required for access to the teachings of
the Masters. This title, should be allowed in their home country starting graduate school. Access in
this way does not imply approval of the title, or recognition for other purposes.

The documentation submitted by students with degrees are not approved to establish the
correspondence of studies should be legalized by type of agreement between the country of origin
and translated into Castilian Spain and, if necessary. In general, these students must attach to the
application for a master proof of identity, the corresponding academic degree and a transcript of
their studies, showing the subjects (with the number of hours and credits), the grades and
recognition that empowers the title for access to postgraduate studies. Upon receipt of all
documentation, and found to be correct, the university will issue a favorable technical report that
international students must present at the time of registration.
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Get more information about a online music technology degree along with a online biomedical
engineering degrees and lots more about a online counseling psychology degrees and many more
here with.
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